
AGENDA ITEM NO 9 - QUESTIONS

Councillor Bernie Attridge

“Can the Cabinet Member commit to an urgent review of employees holidays due to 
lots of employees taking annual leave at the end of the financial year and leaving 
services vulnerable. I would be grateful if you could look at employee birthday as 
away of sorting this problem out. I appreciate it is for managers to manage but I am 
aware of services with all agency staff whilst our employees take annual leave. I 
would like to ask the Cabinet Member a supplementary question at Full Council 
 depending on his response.”


